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From: Satish Desai
To: Kahlert, Kate (PUC)
Subject: COMMENTS ON Proposed Amendment to Rules Governing Certificates of Need and Site and Route Permits for

Large Electric Power Plants and High-Voltage Transmission Lines
Date: Monday, November 15, 2021 9:48:31 PM

Dear Minnesota Public Utilities Commission,,

My name is Satish Desai.   I live at 3833 10th Ave S, Apt #2, Minneapolis, MN 55407.

I am requesting that the PUC hold a public hearing on the ‘Proposed Permanent Rules
Relating to Power Plants or Lines; Revising the Certificate of Need and Site and Route
Permits Requirements.’ I oppose the proposed rule in its entirety.

Satish Desai
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